
P-04-484 EMA for all! – Correspondence from the petitioner to the 

Committee, 15.10.2013 

 

Dear Petition Committee, 

 

Following the response from the minister I do not think that this petition is worth continuing 

being to the fact that I can see why they are doing what they do and now the fact that I don't 

think that this will now change anything.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Jack Gillum 

 


